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October 15, 2019

DR. MARIA CELIA J. FERNANDEZ
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd Dagupan City Division
Dagupan City, Pangasinan

Dear Ma’am:
Our heartfelt greetings from PMHA!

The PMHA is the only non-government organization in Pangasinan, who persevere in
actualizing its noble endeavor gearing towards community mental health. Despite the
rold, and brutality of the stigma and stereotype attached to mental health, for 54
years, the Chapter withstands to move with compassion, generosity, and remain loyal
in uplifting its vision, mission and goals. On behalf of the members of the Board of
Management of the Philippine Mental Health Association, we are truly grateful for the
steadfast support you lend to the association for the historical years. With partnership,
we were able to promote, champion, sustain and even expand our programs and
services in line with our mission and objective in stimulating positive community
mental health and such a lifestyle. We believe that strong and valuable collaborations
and partnerships provide the long-term capacity to achieve what may not otherwise
be achieved. Because of your voluntary help and unceasing support, we were able to
conduct consultations and treatment to the indigent out patients of our community,
mental health orientation to the different schools, and trainings or seminars to the
concerned citizens of Pangasinan.

In connection, we again ask for your support through a memorandum letter or
endorsement letter to various schools in your division allowing us to continue our
membership fund campaign as a source of funding. This is in the form of voluntary
membership collection with tickets amounting to two pesos (PHP 2.00) per pupil in
elementary and five pesos (PHP 5.00) per student in high school and teacher this S.Y.
2019-2020. The collected fund would help us commendable projects not only in the
school but in the community as well.

Your generosity and kindness would assure us to continue our services and carry out
our mission in the service of the community. We will continue to further enhance our
dedication and service to the people. y '

We look forward for a continued partnership with you in the promotion of sound

mental health. Again, we are very grateful and GOD bless.

Sincerely yours,

MRS. ERLY G. DATARIO

PMHA — Chairman

Member: WORLD FEDERATION FOR MENTAL HEALTH
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